## **Tarra Jolly**

**Subject:** FW: [EXTERNAL] Postpone UDO-CC15-Accessory Dwelling Units vote

**From:** John Johnston <john@tcmonline.com> **Sent:** Monday, November 8, 2021 3:03 PM **To:** Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

**Cc:** John Larson < John.Larson@cityofws.org>; Barbara Hanes Burke < bhburke@cityofws.org>; James Taylor Jr < jamestjr@cityofws.org>; Robert Clark < robertc@cityofws.org>; Jeff MacIntosh < jeffm@cityofws.org>; Denise Adams < denisea@cityofws.org>; Kevin Mundy < kmundy@cityofws.org>; Allen Joines < allenj@cityofws.org>

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Postpone UDO-CC15-Accessory Dwelling Units vote

To whom it may concern:

Per the request of the Winston Salem Neighborhood Alliance, please postpone voting regarding UDO-CC15-Accessory Dwelling Units at the November 10th meeting.

The City of W-S needs to hold Community Informational Meetings for Residents of its City's Neighborhoods about the Impacts and Benefits this proposed ordinance will have on SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENTIAL ZONING, if passed as currently written.--

Sincerely,

John M. Johnston 134 W. Banner Avenue Winston-Salem, NC 27127 336-682-8881 john@tcmonline.com